
Regional GIS 
 

• Monday, May 8th, 2017 a Mid-Shore GIS Committee meeting was held at the Talbot County 
Public Works building in Easton.  Representatives from the ESRGC, City of Cambridge, 
Dorchester County, Talbot County, City of Easton, Michael Baker Consulting, Queen Anne’s 
County, and Kent County were present. 
 
Updates were offered regarding recent activities of the counties, non-profits, private 
industry and ESRGC. 
 
Discussions included:   
 
Blight study continuation in City of Cambridge (a collaboration with Department of 
Geography at Salisbury University), Drone Program and usage in Queen Anne’s 
County,  Queen Anne’s County’s adoption of a digital zoning layer, Broadband Task 
Force - RFP put out for fiber that would serve all of Queen Anne’s County, RFP for 
impervious surface in Queen Anne’s County, Dorchester County working with Parks 
and Recreation to identify park distribution, Dorchester County working with floodplain 
layers for economic impact study with hazards, NextGen911: consultant/subject area 
expert (Mission Critical) has been assigned with assessing data quality and 
conformance as well as evaluating software/hardware requirements across the state, 
Easton and Talbot County working with historic preservation in hazard areas, and Kent 
County’s comprehensive plan going out for review. 
 
 
Attendees were: 

o Sierra Crist, ESRGC 
o Mary Buffington, ESRGC 
o Logan Hall, ESRGC 
o Brett Dobelstein, ESRGC 
o Kenny Miller, Michael Baker  
o Tyler Pease, Queen Anne’s County 
o Sam Stanton, Queen Anne’s County 
o Nick Ward, Dorchester County 
o Scott Shores, City of Cambridge Public Works 
o Carla Gerber, Kent County Department of Planning and Zoning 
o Michelle Funches, ESLC Land Conservation Program Assistant 
o LaSara Kinser, City of Cambridge 
o Brandon Hesson, City of Cambridge 
o Martin Sokolich, Talbot County 
o Brennan Tarleton, Talbot County Planning and Zoning 
o Mark Cohoon, Talbot County 
o Scott Warner, Mid Shore Regional Council 


